
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: JD/KB  

16th October, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Temporary Leadership Arrangements  

 

I am writing to advise you of some temporary changes at school. 

Our Headteacher Mr Murphy, will not be in school for a period of time.  However and in the 
interim Mr Cameron Sheeran who is currently the Principal of Cowley International College 
in St Helens will be assuming the role of Headteacher at our school. 

The arrangement 

Mr Sheeran will be working in a part time capacity at Haydock in conjunction with his 
substantive position at Cowley and the arrangement has been formally agreed between both 
sets of Governors and St Helens Council.  

It will also be necessary to postpone the scheduled parents forum on Thursday of this week 
(19th October) . I will re-arrange this forum as soon as possible after the half term. 

I am sure that you will all offer Mr Sheeran your support as we attempt to generate 
improvements in our school’s performance.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Ms J Devine 

Chair of Governors  

 
 
 
 


